St Mary’s RC Primary School and Nursery,
a Voluntary Academy

Tong Lane
Bacup
Lancashire
OoL139U

Headteacher: Mrs C Mills
Telephone: 01706 873123
E-mail head@stmarys.romerocat.com
sbm@stmarys.romerocat.com

5th September 2022
Dear Parents and Families,

KS1 Multiskills (Year 1 and Year 2)

I am very pleased to be able to confirm that we will be running a Multiskills after school club for
KS1 children in preparation for upcoming competitions. The sessions will take place every
Tuesday starting from Tuesday 13th September 2022 and running up to Tuesday 18" October
2022.

Places will be allocated by Friday 10t September 2022. Therefore, please ensure that all forms are
returned to school no later than Thursday 9t September 2022 to allow us time to allocate all
places. You will be informed if your child is allocated a place. Can | remind you that all children
need to be collected from the main entrance promptly at 4.15 pm.

Yours sincerely
Mlss E Duﬁf@

PE Coordinator

KS1 Multiskills

Activity: KS1 Multiskills Time: Tuesday 13th September
Tuesday 18™ October 2022

| give permission for to attend Multiskills after school club.

Signed: Dated: Contact Number:
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